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Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1350 requires the Oklahoma Medical Marijuana Authority (OMMA) to create applications 

for temporary medical marijuana licenses available on its website. It also expands the definition 

of "financial interest" and permits for temporary licensing fee to be subtracted from the original 

fee for an annual license. 

 

FY’24 Impact: None 

 

Full Year Impact: None 
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